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Friday 3rd October 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

We would like to invite you to our first Shared Lesson. 

Mrs Silva Nuñez - Thursday 16th October 2025 – 2-3pm 

Mrs Hugo-Schofield and Mrs Riches - Friday 17th October- 2-3pm 
 

As we are focusing on multiplication and division in Maths at the moment, we thought it would be a great 
opportunity to share some fun and engaging ways to practise times tables, which you can also use at 
home to support your child with their learning.   
 
The shared lesson will take place in your child’s classroom so please come to the door where you 
usually drop them off. We regret that we cannot accommodate siblings. We will be taking photographs of 
the shared lesson and uploading onto Google classroom so you will all be able to see the exciting things 
we do.  
 
If you require any further information or clarification regarding the shared lesson, please do not hesitate 
to contact us. Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Hugo-Schofield, Mrs Riches and Mrs Silva Nuñez  
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